
Eighth graders, you are the Marriotts Ridge High 
School Class of 2021! Go Mustangs! 
The high school registration process has begun.  Please refer to this outline of important 
dates. More information will be coming ---please check the MVMS website and look for 
8th grade updates regarding high school resources. 
Contact Mrs. Kathy O’Ferrall, Grade 8 Counselor, with any questions or concerns 
at koferrall@hcpss.org. You can also reach Mrs. O’Ferrall in Student Services at 
410-313-5549.   
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
       
* November 2016 Lesson 1 - Introduction to the high school registration process and 

Naviance review with Mrs.O’Ferrall in Social Studies classes.  
 
* 12/14/16 Marriotts Ridge High School Presentation to 8th graders from 9-10 

AM in Mount View’s cafeteria. 
 
* 12/19-20/16 Lesson 2—Course Catalog and Navigating the Registration 

Process with Mrs. O’Ferrall in Social Studies classes. ** Go to 
www.hcpss.org -- In the search bar on the top right corner type in 
“2017-2018   Catalog of Approved High School Courses” to view 
the complete catalog.  
 

* 1/5/17   Parent Orientation at Marriotts Ridge High School at 7 P.M. 
This is a very informative night and we encourage you to take 
advantage of this opportunity. SNOW DATE is 1/12/17. 

    
* Mid-January Lesson 3 -Students receive high school course registration and 

recommendation forms and detailed instructions from Mrs. 
O’Ferrall in English classes. 

 
* 1/31/17  Deadline ---All high school registration forms DUE to Mrs.  
   O’Ferrall in Student Services (Guidance Office).   
   We encourage you to turn your materials in as soon as possible,  
   but no later than Tuesday, January 31, 2017  
   Please contact Mrs. O’Ferrall at 410-313-5549 or  
   koferrall@hcpss.org with questions or concerns. 
 
* 2/10/17  Deadline  -Last day to turn in Course Placement Review Forms  
 
* 6/7/17  Students visit Marriotts Ridge High School for Student   
   Orientation and Activities Fair 
 
  


